
 

 

 December 12, 2023 

 

Mr. Clayton Wein 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

RE: New Horizon Mine (Permit No. C-1981-008) 

Minor Revision No. 127 (MR-127) 

Surface Water Monitoring Location Revision 
 

Dear Mr. Wein: 

 
Tri-State Generation and Transmission Association Inc. (Tri-State), is the parent company to Elk 

Ridge Mining and Reclamation, LCC (ERMR), New Horizon Mine.  Therefore, Tri-State on behalf of 
ERMR is submitting minor revision 127 (MR-127) to Permit No. C-1981-008.    

 
MR-127 proposes to revise the location of surface water monitoring site SW-N1 to the west of its 

current location.  The property that SW-N1 is currently on is being sold to a private entity and ERMR will 
no longer have access to the location.  Therefore, MR-127 proposes a location that ERMR can access for 
continued surface water sampling at an upgradient location on Tuttle Draw.    

 
If you have any questions about the enclosed minor revision, please contact Tony Tennyson at 

(970) 824-1232 or ttennyson@tristategt.org. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Chris Gilbreath 

 Senior Manager, 

 Remediation and Reclamation 
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Enclosures 

 

cc:  Tony Tennyson (via email) 
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